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To Whom it May Concern,

    I am writing on behalf of all of the young children in our state. Please do not defund early
 childhood education. Please reconsider cutting the important programs of Parents as Teachers
 and the Imagination Library. Early childhood education does matter and IS the right way to
 spend state money. How could our very young NOT be a good investment? I would gladly
 pay more taxes or lose my PFD to pay for these services. Thank you for your time and
 service. 
 
Sincerely, 

Amanda Campbell
P.O. Box 3803
Homer, AK 99603
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